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Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
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BY E-MAIL 
 
April 2, 2018 
 
Joe Barile 
General Manager 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
2730 Highway 3  
Oldcastle ON N0R 1L0 
 
Dear Mr. Barile:  
 
Re: Essex Powerlines Corporation (Essex Powerlines) 

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2017-0039 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from Essex Powerlines on March 29, 
2018 requesting an extension to the Settlement Proposal filing deadline from April 5, 
2018 as contemplated in Procedural Order No.1 (PO#1) to April 13, 2018. 
 
The OEB will grant the requested extension.  All other dates in PO#1 are cancelled and 
will be rescheduled once Essex Powerlines’ filing is received.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
 
cc: All Parties in EB-2017-0039 


